Young IsraEL CONVENTION JOURNAL

GREETINGS!

On behalf of the City of Cincinnati, I wish to extend greet-
ings to the Tenth Annual Mid-Western Convention of Young
Israel. This national orthodox youth movement, which conse-
crates itself to preserving and perpetuating traditional Judaism,
is deserving of the highest commendation for its efforts to
create harmony between Americanism and Judaism, in its
most sacred aspects.

It is my earnest hope that from the ensuing convention
you will find inspiration and an even greater success.

JAMES GARFIELD STEWART, Mayor.




